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March 12, 2021 
 
Dear FJUHSD Staff Members, Students, and Parents/Guardians, 
 
As the spread of COVID-19 in our community decreases, we are excited to be allowed to bring                 
back various sports and spectators. This week, we were excited to hold many athletic events,               
including our first football competitions of the season! We look forward to being able to               
continue to slowly move toward more traditional events as public health guidance permits. 
 
Graduation for the Class of 2021 takes place on May 26 and May 27, 2021. Based on current                  
data, we are planning on having in-person graduations with limited seating modifications ​and             
following all CDC and Orange County Public Health Care Agency guidelines to ensure the              
safety of our students, staff, and families.  
 
In order to maintain safety protocols, current plans allow for each graduate to have two               
attendees. Depending on updates that occur to public health guidance, the number of attendees              
permitted may change. Additionally, each graduation ceremony will be live-streamed for public            
viewing. 
 
Thank you for your support and patience as we work to offer more opportunities for our students                 
and community while being mindful of the safety and health protocols we still need to follow to                 
continue to lessen the spread of COVID-19. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Scott Scambray, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 

 
 

Excellence in Education since 1893 
SERVING BUENA PARK, FULLERTON, LA HABRA, LOWELL JOINT SCHOOL DISTRICTS 


